
 

  



 

To celebrate Hospice Care Week (9th-15th October 2017) we’re asking children aged 12 or below 
to help us colour in our Hospice!  

The competition runs until the Tuesday 31st October 2017 – so there is plenty of time to get 
involved and might be something to do during the half term holidays? 

The best picture will win a fantastic sweets hamper and the top three pictures will be printed onto 
tote bags that will be sold in our 10 The Prince of Wales Hospice shops, to raise much needed 
funds for local people suffering from a life-limiting illness. 

To enter, colour in the Hospice on the reverse of this sheet and fill out the details below. We ask 
for a suggested donation of £1 for each picture submitted – with all proceeds going to The Prince 
of Wales Hospice. 

We want you to be imaginative and bold - adding lots of bright and interesting features to really 
catch our judges’ eyes! So have fun and get colouring! 

 

Entrant Details 

Entrant name: __________________________________________  Entrant D.O.B.: _____/_____/_____ 

Address:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________   Postcode:  __________________ 

Phone number:  __________________________  Email: _______________________________________ 

□ Tick the box if you are happy to receive occasional emails with news from the Hospice and ways you can get 
involved. 
 
 

Parent/Guardian signature: ______________________________________________________________ 

Keep in touch! We would like to keep you up to date with the work your donations are funding and ways you can 

support it. Your details will not be shared with anyone else. □ I would prefer NOT to be contacted. 

 

 

Terms and conditions 

Competition is open to all children aged 12 years and under. Closing date for entries is Tuesday 31st October 2017. One entry per 
child. Entry is by filling in the above details and returning the completed form, picture and donation to any of our 10 The Prince of 
Wales Hospice Shops, a participating school, or The Prince of Wales Hospice, Halfpenny Lane, Pontefract, WF8 4BG. Entries can 
also be sent by email to rdannatt@pwh.org.uk and donations sent online via www.pwh.org.uk/donate using the reference 
“colouring competition”. Entry cost is a suggested donation of £1 which must be received by competition closing date for entry to 
by valid. The winners will be chosen by a panel of select staff, volunteers and patients. Winners will be notified by email or phone 
call by Monday 6th November 2017. The prize cannot be exchanged for cash. The panel’s decision is final and no correspondence 
will be entered into. If a winner cannot be contacted within 7 days of the prize draw, we reserve the right to select another winner. 
An entry into the competition will be taken as acceptance of these terms and conditions. 


